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Please submit your 2023-24 membership form and dues of $15, payable to “EASTCHESTER SEPTA, and 
mail to: Maria Valente| 18 Columbus Circle | Eastchester, NY  10709  
 
Name:  ________________________________________Phone #:  _________________________________  
 
Email:  ________________________________________   School & Classroom________________________ 
 
Do you work w/ special education students? (Y/N) _______If so, in what capacity? (Teacher/TA/Co- Teacher, etc.) 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

     To pay $15 dues by check (see form below) or JOIN ONLINE at eastchestersepta.org/membership 
 

Dear Faculty and Staff Members,   

 

Whether you have been an Eastchester SEPTA member in the past or not, we hope 

you’ll consider joining SEPTA this year!  

 

You are on the front lines with our children daily, giving you a unique perspective 

to offer our organization. We’d love to have your input. What are your suggestions 

for meeting topics and guest speakers?  We also assure you that parents are truly 

grateful to see special education staff at our meetings and events throughout the 

school year.  

 

One of the benefits of SEPTA memberships is the chance for active SEPTA 

staff/faculty members to receive grants for materials, special equipment, program 

development, and funding for special trips & events. If you would like to submit a 

grant request, please visit our website at eastchestersepta.org to access the grant 

tab.   

 

Thank you in advance for considering membership to SEPTA. Your participation 

will greatly benefit our organization and our children.  

 

A special thanks for all you do for our district's students and families!   

  

Sincerely,  

The 2023-24 SEPTA Executive Board 
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